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May Half Term Activities 

Bowling  
Everyone had a fantastic time Bowling during half term !  

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Come along to  

Queens Park  

on Wednesday 6th 

 August  

 and meet the CLASP 

team for lots of free fun  

activities  2025 so far….. 
  

• Weekly Coffee ‘n’ Chat Groups 
• Springboard Maths Course 
• Energy Efficiency Workshop 
• Mini First Aid Course 
• Diamond Art Workshop 
• Trip to Chester Zoo and Crewe Tenpin Bowling 
• Monthly Walks- Middlewich Canal, Astbury Mere,  

 Joey the Swan, Nantwich Canal 
• The Tote Project 

Nantwich Lake 
 

It was a cloudy day but everyone had great fun walking around  

Nantwich lake and hunting for Easter Eggs! 

 
 
 

 
 

A BIG THANK YOU  

 TO  TRUSTGREEN  

FOR  THEIR  SPONSORED  HIKE  AND  

FUTURE  FUNDRAISIN G  EFFORTS  

THIS  YEAR !  

 

 

Walk 500 Miles  

Fundraising Update 

2025 is CLASP’s year of  

Fundraising and Fitness. 

So far… we have completed 348 

miles , 152 miles to go!! Well done 

to all our parents, children and 

staff!  

Keep it up!  

 

If you’d like to donate, please visit 

South Cheshire CLASP’s  

Walk 500 miles Just Giving page. 



 

 

 

 

 

     
 

            
 

Summer Holiday 

Activities 

Check out our  

facebook page for 

up to date details 

and  

information ! 

 

 

 

TOTE PROJECT 

 

 

The Tote Project has taught the group how to 

 manufacture reusable, original, recycled,  

washable strong bags!  Huge Congratulations to 

the team who have completed a total of 25 bags 

over six weeks. The Tote bags will be sold in aid 

of CLASP’s funds.  

 

P R I M A RY  Y E A R S  ( 4 - 1 1 Y R S)  

P A R E NT I NG  C O U R SE  

T HURSD AY  11 TH  SEPTEMBER -  

2 ND  OCTOBER  

 

 
 

Thank you to Julia Rausing, 
Asda Brighter Futures, Crewe 
Town Council and Nantwich 

Church Wardens for their  
funding support. 

  
 

MONTHLY WALKS 
Joey the Swan, Astbury Mere, Nantwich Canal 

VOLUNTEER LUNCH 
Our amazing volunteers attended a special 

lunch during Volunteer Week so we could 

thank them for everything they do for us!  


